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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

September 10, 2013 
 
 
Shared Savings in the Accountable Care Collaborative (“ACC”) 
 
Effective October 1, 2013 the Department intends to submit a State Plan Amendment that will 
create a shared savings program in the ACC. Regional Care Collaborative Organizations 
(RCCOs) and eligible providers may receive a portion of savings accrued above the medical 
and administrative costs of the ACC program as compared to a fee for service benchmark. The 
amounts distributed will in part depend on the providers’ relative statewide performance on 
quality measures and the number of Medicaid clients served. Effective October 1, 2013, the 
Department will begin a measurement phase of one year to determine actual performance.  
 
Over the past two years, the Department has worked closely with providers participating in the 
ACC and other stakeholders to develop this program. The design of the distribution 
methodology incorporates all aspects of the ACC and participating RCCOs and PCMPs.  
 
All Primary Care Medical Providers (“PCMPs”) in the ACC are eligible for payments. Once a 
provider is designated as a PCMP, their participation in the shared savings program is 
automatic. 
 
General Information 
 
A link to this notice will be posted on the Department’s web site 
(www.colorado.gov/hcpf) starting on September 10, 2013.  Written comments may be 
addressed to: Director, Medical and CHP+ Program Administration Office, Department 
of Health Care Policy and Financing, 1570 Grant Street, Denver, CO 80203. 


